
From: 

To: 

Subject: 

Date: 

From: 

Chris Magnus 
Tracey Arthur; Debbie Johnstone 
Council Agenda Correspondence 
November 1, 2022 4:05:27 PM 

Sent: November 1, 2022 2:16 PM 

To: Chris Magnus <CMagnus@whiterockcity.ca> 

Subject: Re: We need all-electric buildings 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click Jinks or open attachments unless you 

recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Thank you Chris for responding and I consent that you put my email on the council 

agenda. 

f[J De Rosa

From: Chris Magnus 
Sent: Tuesday, November 1, 2022 1:28 PM 
To: 
SubJect: we neecl all-electric buildings 

Good afternoo If you would like your email to be considered by Council, we can add it to a 

regular council agenda that is also available to the public. Please let us know if you consent to your 

email being placed in a council agenda package. 

Thank you. 

CHRIS MAGNUS 

Executive Assistant to Mayor and CAO, City of White Rock 

15322 Buena Vista Avenue, White Rock, BC V4B 1 Y6 

Tel: 604.541.2124 I www whiterockcity ca 

The information transmitted, including attachments, is intended only for the individual(s) or entity(ies) to which it is addressed and may 

contain information that is confidential and/or privileged or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. Any copying, review, 
retransmission, dissemination or other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon this information by individual(s) or entities other 

than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. If you have received this information in error, please notify the City of White Rock and 
destroy any copies of this information. Thank you. 

From: 

Sent: October 27, 2022 6:14 PM 

To: D> 



Subject: We need all-electric buildings

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Mayor,

I’m writing to you today because I believe our community must urgently pass a building 
electrification policy and phase fossil fuels out of our homes and businesses.

Buildings are responsible for 13% of greenhouse gas emissions in Canada, and children in homes 
with gas stoves face a 42% increased risk of asthma symptoms – that’s on par with the risks from 
secondhand smoke. Burning gas in homes also generates harmful emissions of formaldehyde, 
methane, nitrogen oxides, and other pollutants.

As your constituent, I’m urging you to do everything in your power to pass a policy that will ensure 
new buildings in our community are all-electric and help phase gas and other fossil fuels out of 
existing buildings.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
P  De Rosa,

.
White Rock, BC 
Canada


